
 
 

 
 

Construction Update – 10th May 2017 
 
Sydney Water are undertaking works to the water main on Henderson Rd & Central Ave this evening 
10th May. The works are scheduled to be completed between 10.00pm and 4.00am.  
 
Water supply will be temporarily interrupted to properties on Henderson Rd as well as the Media City 
building. Effected residents on Henderson Rd have been notified by Sydney water. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at Sydney Water are 13 20 90, or call  

1800 870 549. 
 
Kind regards, Kim 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kim Elliott      
ATP Communications Specialist 
Office and Industrial  
 
T   +61 2 9080 8125     
2 Locomotive St, Eveleigh NSW 2015  
 

 

                      


